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Representative Black:

This draft differs from LRB–1000/1 in the following ways:

1)  It authorizes 2.0 FTE GPR attorney positions in the department of justice, instead
of 1.0 FTE GPR attorney position.

2)  It appropriates $482,800 GPR for the 1999–2001 biennium for the 2 attorneys,
instead of $120,700 for fiscal year 1999 for one attorney.

3)  It eliminates language transferring 1.0 FTE GPR attorney position and a specific
attorney from the department of natural resources to the department of justice.

Paul E. Nilsen
Legislative Attorney
261–6926


